
 

  

7 April 2025 

Road Works Notice 
Inga Road Bridge Replacement – Geotechnical Investigations 

As part of the project to replace the Inga Road Bridge in Milford we need to undertake detailed site 
investigations. 

We’ll try to start the work on time but factors outside our control, such as weather could mean a delayed 
timeline. If the delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

Where Inga Road and Omana Road – adjacent to the bridge and associated approaches 

When  14 April to 21 April 2025 

Work Hours Day Works: 10am – 4pm  

What we’re 
doing 

Inga Road Bridge currently has vehicle class, weight and speed restrictions due to 
the deteriorating condition of the structure. 

To progress the design, we need to undertake geotechnical investigations near the 
approaches to the bridge to determine the ground conditions where the new bridge is 
to be constructed. We will be drilling boreholes on the eastern side of the bridge, on 
both approaches to collect soil samples. 

To learn more about this project please visit: https://haveyoursay.at.govt.nz/inga-
bridge 

Local Impact Property access, including access to the boat ramp, will be restricted during the works, 
traffic controllers will be on site to assist with property access. 

We will aim to keep disruption as minimum as possible during the works period and 
encourage you to stay connected with the project team. Please reach out if you are 
expecting any tradesman and deliveries during this period. 

On-street parking within the extent of the temporary traffic management will be limited 
while we carry out the work. You may need to either park on your property or on a side 
road and walk to your property. 

Traffic Impact Traffic management will be in place to allow the investigation crew to work safely. 

We need to close the southbound lane on the bridge, a temporary speed limit of 
30km/hr and stop / go traffic management will be in place. Please follow all signs and 
traffic directions. 

Resident access will be maintained. The pedestrians on the eastern footpath of Inga 
Road (south of the bridge) will be detoured prior to the bus stops to keep everyone 
safe and away from the moving machinery.  

Traffic Controllers will be on site to guide and assist residents, vehicles and 
pedestrians. 

Bus Stop Impacts 

Omana Road Bus Stop 3350 will be closed, please use the temporary bus stop at 12A 
Omana Road. 

Omana Road Bus Stop 4153 will be closed, please use the temporary bus stop at 17 
Omana Road. 

https://haveyoursay.at.govt.nz/inga-bridge
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Contact Us  

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, please contact AT:  

Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  
Phone: 09 930 5090  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Ngā mihi, 
Auckland Transport 
 

 

Work Location:                        

 

 

 

 

Location of Temporary Traffic Management 

Extent of temporary 
traffic management 

mailto:Projects@at.govt.nz

